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Coming Up:

October is-
Bullying Prevention, Breast

Cancer Awareness, and 

National Principals Month

September 30-October 4:
Homecoming Week

October 4: Parade @ 9:30 am

Pep Rally @ 2:45 pm

Varsity Football @ 7:30 pm

 

SEAHAWK TALK
S E P T E M B E R  2 9 - O C T O B E R  5 ,  2 0 2 4

I hope you all fared well during the storm.
We were so blessed to avoid critical
damages in Myrtle Beach and have
neighbors in the upstate and across state
lines who are in dire need of assistance.
We are working on putting together a
drive with our Cluster Schools and will
release information as soon as available.
We have faculty and staff with family
impacted by the catastrophe in Western
North Carolina and beyond. I’m quite
certain we have many Seahawk students
with families who have relatives impacted
as well, so please keep them in your
hearts.

This week is Homecoming!! We are so
excited for our students to participate in
all the traditional festivities, including
Spirit Days all week, our Homecoming
Parade for the MB Cluster, the HoCo Pep
Rally, and of course the crowning of our 

King, Queen, Princes and Princesses at the half of
our big game against the St. James Sharks! We
hope to see you all Friday Night at Doug Shaw
Memorial Stadium.

Some fun highlights from last week at The Beach:
Dr. Dumas, Mr. Callender, and Seahawk Sound
took home 1st place in Music and Drum Major and
2nd Place in Color Guard, Percussion, Visual
Performance and General Effect!
Ms. Moreno and students volunteered with All
About Animals Rescue and Transport and
successfully adopted out 9 animals to forever
homes!
Seahawk Surf Team competed in the Surf the
Earth Contest. Gabby Grant and Mako Musilunas
took home 3 first place awards and 1 second.
Kennedy Wilkes took home 1 first place, 2 second
place and 1 third. Wilson Atkinson took home 5th!
Varsity Football had a big win over Cane Bay!
Competition Cheer won 3rd place at the Shark
Frenzy competition at SJHS!

We will also be voting for our School Improvement
Council parent representatives this week, so please
check your emails tomorrow evening to place your
vote.









A very limited supply of Homecoming shirts are still available
for purchase. Please see Ms. McMillan to pay with cash or make

your payment on MyPaymentsPlus. The cost is $16.



Myrtle Beach





If you plan to drive to school during the 2024 - 2025 school year, please be sure to apply
for a parking pass. Parking passes cost $20.00 and can be paid for by visiting the My
Payments Plus website. A pass will be issued to you once you have paid, completed the
online parking pass application and uploaded all required forms. 
Only one parking pass will be issued to a student and passes will be issued on a first come,
first served basis.  Seniors have a designated parking area, but parking spots will NOT be
assigned. Please note, all outstanding fines must be paid in order to receive a parking pass.
Vehicles parked on campus that do not display a parking pass or that are parked illegally
are subject to ticketing and tow.
 

ParkingMBHS

TechnologyMBHS
In order to receive a laptop for use during the school year, all outstanding technology fines
must be paid. Please log into your account on the My Payments Plus website to check on
any outstanding fines that may be owed. In order to take a laptop home and receive a
charging cord, the $25.00 technology fee must be paid.

https://www.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome
https://www.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome
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